
June 24, 2025 Master Board Meeting - Clubhouse at 
6:00 pm

Please check with your representative for any 
additional meetings.

Upcoming Meetings

The HOA board collaborates closely with 
community committees, and our dedicated 
volunteers are the heart of this effort. Even when 
opinions clash, we prioritize kindness, empathy, 
and teamwork. Together, we strengthen our 
community! 

You’ll see our members shining as they: fix lights 
and gates, clean equipment, paint, host social 
events, suggest landscaping improvements, and 
update documents.  The board has been working 
dilegently on a few problematic areas:  Entry 
gates, irrigation system, fountains and trees.  
Thank you all for your continued patience as we 
tackle each challenge!  It sometime feels like 
whack-a-mole!

If interested in volunteering,, please reach out to 
a board member, listed on Villagesofbonita.info

Committee Accomplishments

Jessica Woodward - Villas

New to The Villages of Bonita

Welcome to the 
Neighborhood

It's a community where residents 
love to volunteer.  We feel that by 

staying involved we are doing 
something good for each other:

The Villages of Bonita is a vibrant community centrally located to all the wonderful offerings of Bonita Springs, FL.
Here are a few things to know:  We have a Facebook page (FB)!  Look for : The VOB Community FB page.  It was created 
by a resident for residents.  It's fun and used for asking for help; selling items, community events, etc!  

We also have a website:  Villagesofbonita.info.  The website contains HOA Board announcements, documents, 
meetings, and an event calendar plus much more.  If you are having troubles logging into this website contact a board 
member and we can help!

Did you know The VOB has four sub communities:? The Villas.  Kentwood Homes, Bermuda Park, and Coach Homes.  
Each community is unique and offer something a little different.   What we have in common is wifi and cable with 
Summit Broad Band and don't forget trash / recycle on Fridays!

Welcome To The Villages of Bonita Newsletter

"A stitch in time saves nine." No one 
embodies this better than Tere 
Sifre-Cestero (Villas). Tere learned the art 
of sewing from her mother at an early age, 
and over the years, she has honed her 
skills to create and mend clothing as well 
as custom pieces. Nowadays, Tere crafts a 
variety of delightful items for occasions like 
baby showers, sports events, birthdays, 
graduations, and more. You can often 
catch her playing pickleball on the courts! 
If you need something special, just ask 
Tere!

Showcasing Our
Community Talent

June 2025

Where neighbors are friends

Reminder:  Pegasus Prop. Mgmt
 manages the Master, Bermuda Park and the Coach 
homes.  If there is a concern, complaint or issue, 
please email Pegasus at:  heidi@pegasuscam.com

The VOB Newsletter is created by volunteers, for the community. Our goal is to keep you informed and ensure 
everyone feels included. We welcome your ideas and contributions—please send them to 
myharley22@yahoo.com, Attn: Dawn.


